
 
             
    
December 13, 2021 
 
To All Interested Parties, 
 
On November 18, 2021, the District conducted a bid opening for the SAN RAMON VALLEY 
FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT SAN RAMON STATION 34 REMODEL PROJECT 
consistent with the INSTRUCTIONS TO BIDDERS contained in the Request for Proposals 
(RFP).  
 
Subsequent to the bid opening, District staff and consultants have reviewed the bids and the 
recommendation to the District Board is to communicate an offer and intent to award a contract 
to Sausal Corporation, consistent with the RFP.  The recommendation to award a contract will be 
considered by the Board at their regular meeting to be held on Wednesday, December 15, 2021 
at 1:00 PM.  Please visit the District’s website at https://www.firedepartment.org/ for further 
information on the Board meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kenneth R. Campo, CPA 
Financial Consultant 
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